
Current concerns with water overflow - Charlesworth Street & Waller
Place McCrae

From: Jenna Kirk <jenna.kirk@fultonhogan.com.au>
To: Customer Support Leadership Group <csleadershipgroup@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Cc: Tony Medina <tony.medina@mornpen.vic.gov.au>, David Norton <david.norton@mornpen.vic.gov.au>, John

Richardson <john.richardson@fultonhogan.com.au>, "FERO, Steven" <steven.fero@fultonhogan.com.au>
Date: Thu, 02 Jan 2025 11:29:05 +1100

Good morning,
 
Please be advised the ongoing water issues at Charlesworth, Waller & now Coburn Avenue are under the
management of South East Water.
 
Fulton Hogan have liaised with SEW supervisor over the last few weeks to advocate on getting prompt action out
here given the impact to both private property and MPS assets. SEW have identified a burst water main and shut
water off 31.12.24, however there is still water flowing.
 
SEW have confirmed given the amount of water (flowing now for nearly 6 weeks) it is not an MPS storm water
concern. Recent update as of 2.01.25 is that another leak detection team are heading down to further investigate.
An update is also being provided as we speak to the SEW Customer team to be sure to advise residents that the
issue is under the management of SEW.
 
Hoping everyone had a great festive season and wishing you all a Happy New Year.
 
Many thanks,
 
Jenna
 
Jenna Kirk Customer Engagement and Response Coordinator | sula Maintenance Services – Road Corridors | Fulton
Hogan | 10 Pound Road, Hastings VIC, Australia, 3915 | | Mobile | Web www.fultonhogan.com

I acknowledge the Bunurong people of the Kulin Nation, who are the Traditional Owners of the land where we gather today and pay
my respects to Elders past and present. 
I recognise their continued connection to Country and their role in caring for and maintaining Country and waterways over
thousands of generations.
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